
 

Parent comments: 

“It is important to celebrate as a 'family', together in the Catholic faith - this enriches the school, and provides a strong 

moral code. Well done St. Bede's”. 

“As a family we really enjoyed attending the welcome mass.. thank you”. 

“Lovely service, great to feel welcomed into the school community”. 

“The mass was lovely and a lovely way for us to feel part of St Bede's as a family. The transition to high school is a big one 

for both children and parents and it can feel a huge gap as a parent to no longer feel part of my child's school day. This is 

just part of them gaining independence and is welcome but things like the welcome mass allow us a glimpse into his life 

at St Bede's”. 

“Mass was good, nice to meet staff and Father Brian”. 

“Thank you for a lovely evening at the welcome Mass. Thank you for all the staff at St Bedes who have done a great job 

with year 7 transition to high school. We have been really impressed. Our daughter feels save and happy at school and is 

loving being part of the social justice club. Miss Donlan in particular has been wonderful with my child and has inspired 

her to support causes”. 

 


